
 

           

Autistic spectrum drop-in morning at the Children’s Centre 
 
What is it? 

An opportunity to meet other parents with children who are on the autistic spectrum. 
A child health doctor will always be available and usually a social worker from the Children’s 
Disability Team and a worker from Autism East Midlands 

There are speakers at some sessions – please contact us for the latest programme. 

Childcare is limited during the sessions, and subject to staff being available,  so please ring 
in advance  if you need someone to care for your child in the play area, so that you can talk 
to people without distraction.  
 
The Information Service will be open, and you are welcome to call in if you have any queries 
or would like to borrow any books, or just browse. 
 
When is it? 

The 3rd Wednesday of every month, except August, between 10.00 am and 12.30 pm.  
 
Where is it? 

The Main Meeting Room, Children's Centre, City Hospital Campus, Hucknall Road, Nottingham 
NG5 1PB 
There are signs to the Children’s Centre from Entrance 1 on Hucknall Road.  Parking is very 
limited at the Centre itself, so if you are not bringing a child/do not have disabilities 
yourself we would appreciate it if you could park elsewhere on the campus or use public 
transport.   

To find out more 

Ring Clinic Reception on 0115 8831156 for more information or phone the Information 
Service on 0115 8831157 or 8831158 or email infoservicescdc@nottshc.nhs.uk 

              


